AUCKLAND DISTRICT LAW SOCIETY
HERE TO SUPPORT YOU INC

2 October 2009.

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

LETTER OF REFERENCE: KATHY KELL

It is my pleasure to provide this letter of reference for Kathy Kell.

Kathy commenced with the Auckland District Law Society on 10 January 2005 in the capacity
of Manager of the Law Firms Accounting Services Bureau. The Bureau offers a wide-ranging
accounting service for small and medium-sized law firms throughout New Zealand. At the
time Kathy assumed this position the Bureau was in need of strong decisive management and
organisation. Kathy proved to be the perfect appointment for this position. Under Kathy's
stewardship and competence the Bureau became rapidly transformed into an efficient profit-
yielding department and representative service for lawyers.

Through the years | have worked closely with Kathy and have come to know her as a person
with a confident professional demeanour and unvaryingly even temperament. During this
period she has distinguished herself as a professional and leader in every respect — who
enjoyed the confidence and respect of the lawyers with whom she worked.

Kathy is well-liked by all staff, and her innately friendly and her congenial personality shall be
missed by all.

| have no doubt that Kathy will be similarly successful in any other position in which she feels
confident about investing her talents in, and wish her every success in her future.

Yours sincerely

Andrew J Burger
Director of Continuing Legal Education
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